
 
 

 

SECOND SYMPOSIUM OF US ALUMNI ASSOCIATION 

MS. BRUNHILDA BEH Fuchi participated actively in the second edition of the 

National Symposium of the U.S. Exchange Programs Alumni Network Cameroon.  

This symposium took place in Yaounde at the ENAM Campus from April 27th to 

29th 2023 under the theme: “Driving Youth actions for Cameroon’s Economic 

Development”. 

It was an opportunity to get together with other alumni from other exchange 

programs, share ideas and connect. It was massively attended and was chaired by 

the U.S. Ambassador to Cameroon His Excellency Christopher John Lamora. 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 



 
 

  


